
From: I G S M  
Sent: 28 February 2022 12:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to 2022/0419/T 
 
Good morning, 
 
Re. planning app’n 2022/0419/T, we would like to object to the removal of 
ANY healthy trees in the south of the borough, especially these beautiful, life-
supporting plane trees overlooking the EES. 
 
As residents nearby with no trees in our road and heavy, stationary traffic - 
buses, lorries, vans (Southampton Row) - we open our windows rarely in order 
to try to  mitigate the greasy, sticky particles and dust settling inside our home. 
The effect of breathing this ‘air’ is similar to passive smoking, a habit not 
encouraged by anyone but planners, it seems. The only compensation 
residents can enjoy is in the form of green spaces and trees in the locality. Not 
in the twee, contrived new green spaces popping up in the borough but in the 
vicinity of and under the canopy of these towering organisms which contribute 
so much to improving air-quality and mental health wellbeing. Camden  should 
be planting them in their dozens on A-roads in the area rather than cementing 
over their bases and roots, pollarding them (a not-so-healthy practice 
abandoned in many parts of the EU) and spending time on this application by 
EES to destroy two of them. 
 
Perhaps, if the location doesn’t suit, it is the EES members who should consider 
relocating? 
 
Thank you for listening 
 
Family Marazzi 
 
 
 
 
 


